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MEETING: May 14, 2019 
MEAL AT 6:00 P.M.  MEETING AT 7:30 P.M 

	
	

Kitchen	Committee	
	

			COME	ONE,	COME	ALL!!	Chef	Gary	will	be	serving	up	ziti	and	sausage	with	a	salad	and	his	famous	homemade	soup,	ALL	FOR	
$7.00!	Bring	your	family,	bring	your	friends,	bring	your	friend’s	family!	Come	down	for	a	nice	hot	meal	to	support	your	club.	
	

Spring	News	
			Thank	you	to	all	of	our	volunteers	who	helped	at	the	Spring	Lunker	Derby;	we	couldn’t	have	done	it	without	your	help!	Also	
a	big	thanks	to	everyone	who	attended	for	doing	your	part	to	make	it	a	success!	
	
			Unfortunately,	the	Pig	Roast	and	Chicken	BBQ	that	was	originally	scheduled	for	May	19th	has	been	canceled	due	to	a	lack	of	
interest	and	no	ticket	sales.	
	

Upcoming	Events	
	

	 The	following	is	this	year's	last	event	that	we	currently	have	on	our	calendar.	To	purchase	tickets,	please	come	to	the	
monthly	meeting	on	the	second	Tuesday	of	each	month,	or	see	Gary	Prentice	or	Joey	Ceccarini.	Please	spread	the	word	and	
make	this	year	a	huge	success!	
	

• October	6th	-	Fall	Trout	Classic	
	

Spring	Gun	Raffle	
	

			Congratulations	to	Max	Baskin	for	winning	the	raffle	of	the	Black	Ops	Pellet	Gun	at	the	Spring	Lunker	Derby!	Stay	tuned	for	
your	opportunity	to	win	a	Smith	&	Wesson	E-series	1911	at	the	Fall	Trout	Classic!!!	
	

Facebook	
			Find	us	on	Facebook	at	facebook.com/mawagasportingclub.	Be	sure	to	like	and	follow	the	page!	

	
	
	
	
	

Continued	on	reverse…	



	
Newsletters	
 

			Due	to	the	continually	rising	costs	of	the	printing	of,	and	postage	for	the	monthly	newsletter,	we	have	made	the	decision	to	
stop	mailing	them	out.	The	mailings	will	continue	through	the	June	newsletter	this	year	but	will	not	resume	in	September.	
This	decision	was	not	made	lightly	and	will	save	the	club	more	than	$1,200	annually.	We	do	not	intend	to	deprive	anyone	of	
the	newsletter,	so	we	will	continue	to	e-mail	them,	and	we	will	print	several	copies	to	leave	out	and	post	at	the	clubhouse.	
Please	update	us	with	your	e-mail	address	so	we	can	ensure	you	continue	to	receive	it.	We	will	also	consider	mailing	copies	
under	special	circumstances,	and	requests	may	be	made	to	the	Board	of	Directors	for	review.	
	
			Please	note,	we	have	received	several	requests	from	members	to	continue	receiving	a	hardcopy.	Please	rest	assured	that	if	
you	have	sent	in	your	request,	you	will	continue	to	receive	it	by	mail.		
	

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“The only limit to our realization of tomorrow will be our doubts of today.” ~ Franklin D. Roosevelt 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

GATE	POLICY	
WHEN	ENTERING	THE	MAWAGA	CLUB	GROUNDS,	OPEN	THE	GATE,	DRIVE	IN,	AND	CLOSE	THE	

GATE.		UPON	LEAVING	THE	CLUB,	OPEN	THE	GATE	DRIVE	OUT	AND	CLOSE	THE	GATE.		THE	GATE	IS	
TO	BE	CLOSED	AT	ALL	TIMES	(EXCEPT	DURING	CLUB	FUNCTIONS).	


